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February 7, 2025

HMM TACOMA (V 0131W) (the "Vessel") - Fire on board on December 29, 2024

Dear Valued Customers,
We are writing further to the Fourth Notification dated January 24, 2025.
HMM TACOMA is scheduled to arrive at Algeciras, Spain at 18:00 on February 11, 2025.

If it is suspected that your cargo was directly or indirectly impacted and damaged by the recent fire incident on

HMM TACOMA, our local HMM office representative will reach out to you separately.

Should you wish to conduct a joint survey at the discharging port after the cargo is unloaded from the vessel,
please contact your local HMM office. If no separate survey is requested, the cargo will be released according to

the usual procedures.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact your local HMM offices.

Kind Regards,
HMM Co., Ltd
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